
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 9/20/2013 5:07:07 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Chron 

Here you go: http://www.cpuc.ca.aov/NR/rdonlvres/63C015E0-4027-45F0-9B07-

Call me when you can: 415-703-2160. If I don't answer call Redacted 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2013 5:02 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Re: Chron 

No — would you share? 
Brian gets them ... 

From: Prosper, Terrie D. fmailto:terrie.prosper@cpiic.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2013 04:59 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Chron 

Thanks! Did you get our press release I just sent out re: Citations? 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2013 3:31 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Chron 

Am hearing that Jaxon V is working on a story about the citation process and presumed lack of 
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action on the part of the CPUC. 

We'll be providing info about our numbers, i.e., how many we've reported, etc. 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacy/customer/ 
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